Holliston Planning Board
Meeting Minutes of March 26, 2020

Call to Order: The Chairman called the regular meeting to order at 7:15 p.m. upon reaching a
quorum via teleconference. He read the following statement into the record: Pursuant to the
Governor’s Order suspending certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law G.L. ¢ 30A
paragraph 20, as well as the Select Board’s Emergency Order dated 3/16/2020, the Planning
Board will be using remote participation for this meeting. The audio of this meeting is being
recorded and will be posted to the Town's webpage within 24 hours in accordance with the
Governor’s Emergency Action requirement of keeping the public informed of actions during
this meeting. I would ask that all participants remotely attending this meeting please state your
name for identification purposes each time you speak throughout the meeting. At this time, a
roll call attendance vote will be taken.

In Attendance:

Chairman David Thorn - Present

Warren Chamberlain - Present

Jason Santos - Present

Karen Apuzzo-Langton joined the meeting several minutes afterward. Josh Santoro was absent.

Karen Sherman, Town Planner - Present

General Business:

Approval of Minutes for March 11, 2020

Mr. Santos made a motion to approve as written. Mr. Chamberlain seconded with all in favor on
a roll call vote.

Special Permit and Site Plan Review Public Hearing

1569 Washington Street

The Chairman opened the hearing at 7:15 p.m. and waived reading the hearing notice. Is was
noted that there would be no quorum for the application and the applicant was not present. Mr.
Santos made a motion to continue the public hearing until April 9" at 6:45 p.m. Mr.
Chamberlain seconded with all in favor.

Zoning By-Law Amendment Public Hearing

Mrs. Langton made a motion to continue the public hearing to 7:00 p.m. on April 9. Mr.
Santos seconded with all in favor on a roll call vote.

Adjournment - The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m. on a motion made and duly seconded.
The next meeting was scheduled for April 9, 2020 at 6:45 p.m. Members also scheduled April
16, 2020.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen L. Sherman, Town Planner

Approved: April 9, 2020



